
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Sent: 1/6/2014 5:14:58 PM 
To: Contreras, Carolina (carolina.contreras@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Lee, Dennis M. (dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E's 2015 GT&S Application | January 16, 2014 Workshop 

Will do, Carolina. 

Thanks. 

Shilpa 

From: Contreras, Carolina [mailto:carolina.contreras@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 5:13 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Lee, Dennis M. 
Subject: RE: PG&E's 2015 GT&S Application | January 16, 2014 Workshop 

Hi Shilpa, 

I intend to attend so please add me to the list. Thanks and Happy New Year to you too! 

Carolina 

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 1:50 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Lee, Dennis M.; Robertson, Michael; Contreras, Carolina; Solis, Maria; 
Bruno, Kenneth. Parkes. Christoph 
Cc: Doll, Laura; Redacted 

er; 

Subject: FW: PG&E's 2015 GT&S Application | January 16, 2014 Workshop 
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Liza, Dennis, Mike, Carolina, Maria, Ken, Chris, Steve, 

I hope you had a pleasant holiday and wish you a happy new year! Below is the service list 
notice for PG&E's GT&S workshop on January 16 just in case you missed it. We look forward 
to having you join us. 

Thanks. 

Shilpa 

Shilpa Ramaiya 

PG&E 

415-973-3186 

From: GTS Rate Case 2015 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 4:18 PM 
To: 
Subject: PG&E's 2015 GT&S Application | January 16, 2014 Workshop 

To All Parties In A.09-09-013 and R.l 1-02-019: 

As proposed in its 2015 Gas Transmission and Storage (GT&S) application filed on December 
19, PG&E intends to host an informal workshop on Thursday, January 16, 2014. The purpose 
of the workshop is to provide interested parties with an overview of PG&E's application. 

Meeting Date: Thursday, January 16, 2014 
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Meeting Time: 9:30 am - 3:00 pm 

Meeting Location: The Pacific Energy Center, San Francisco 

851 Howard Street 

San Francisco, CA, 94103 

Directions to Pacific Energy Center 

If you are planning on attending the 2015 GT&S Workshop on January 16, please RSVP by 
replying to this email with your contact information no later than Monday, January 13, 2014. If 
there is more than one individual attending from your organization, please identify the number 
in your party to ensure we have sufficient capacity. 

A meeting agenda will be provided in advance of the workshop. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

GT&S 2015 Coordinators 

NOTE: The recipient portion of this e-mail may not reflect all the addressees who are being 
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served. The service list has been split into 20-addressee groups, to avoid rejection by CPUC 
and other e-mail servers. 

Please note that the PG&E Regulatory Relations Department does not maintain the official 
service list for docket nos. A.09-09-013 and R.l 1-02-019. If you would no longer like to 
receive documents regarding this docket, please contact the CPUC Process Office directly via 
email at ProcessOffice@cpuc.ca.gov or by phone at 415-703-2021 to remove yourself from the 
official service list. 

PG&E committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 
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